

- ♥ *Evaluation (reading)*. Read the text carefully and answer the questions below by analyzing the use of modal verbs such as *can*, *might*, *could*, and *may*.

“ The School Project Dilemma”

In a small town, a group of students decided to work together on a school project for their science fair. They had many ideas but couldn't agree on which one to choose. Mia suggested, "We should create a model of the solar system. It will be fun and educational!" Jake replied, "I think we should build a volcano. It could demonstrate an eruption, which is exciting!"

After some discussion, the team realized they needed to make a decision quickly. Sarah said, "We might want to consider the resources we have. For the solar system, we will need a lot of different materials, but for the volcano, we only need a few things."

Tom added, "We should also think about our presentation. If we build the solar system, we shall need to explain each planet clearly. But with the volcano, we could show an exciting demonstration that will engage the audience."

In the end, they decided to vote on their ideas. They agreed that whatever project they chose, they should work together and support each other. They were determined to make the best project possible and learn something along the way.

-
1. **What project did Mia suggest for the science fair?**
 - a) A volcano.
 - b) A model of the solar system.
 - c) A weather station.
 2. **What did Jake want to build for the project?**
 - a) A model of the solar system.
 - b) A volcano.
 - c) A robot.
 3. **Why did Sarah suggest they might want to consider their resources?**
 - a) The solar system model requires many materials.
 - b) The volcano is too difficult to make.
 - c) They had to buy everything.

4. **What did Tom say they should think about regarding their presentation?**
- a) They shall explain the solar system.
 - b) They should build something simple.
 - c) They could use a PowerPoint presentation.
5. **What was the final decision of the group?**
- a) They should vote on their ideas.
 - b) They decided to work individually.
 - c) They should abandon the project.